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Oregon State Legislature 

House Committee on Rules 

January 29, 2023 

 

RE: Support of HCR 12 – In Memoriam: Frank Moore 

 

The North Umpqua Foundation adds its support of the House 

Committee Resolution 12, honoring the late Frank Moore for his 

outstanding contributions to society and conservation throughout the 

Pacific Northwest and beyond. 

 

Without needing fanfare, but with the need to protect the land and river 

he loved, Frank’s determination is well documented and for which he 

will always be remembered.  

 

For those of us who were honored to call him a friend, he will also be 

remembered for showing us not only how to care for the river but also 

to care for each other. Everyone I know will tell you Frank made them 

feel like they were his very best friend in the world, would do anything 

for them and inspire them to do the same. 

 

Frank and his wife, Jeanne, were always a team. She helped him to 

protect the beautiful North Umpqua River and he helped her collect 

specimens for the Glide Wildflower Show. Then, there is the impact 

they had building Steamboat Inn and inviting the world to visit our 

beautiful “neck of the woods.” 

 

The North Umpqua Foundation is honored to support this resolution to 

honor such a great gentleman. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Becky McRae 

Becky McRae 

President TNUF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


